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September 30, 2019  

 
Governance & Policy Committee  
TCDSB Board of Trustees    
 

GAP Members: 

 

I had written to this Committee back in April requesting that the planned 

review of Policy P.04 - Catholic Parent Involvement Committee be deferred. I 

thank the Committee for your positive vote in response. 

 

I am pleased to advise that CPIC has now concluded our work in revising 

our Bylaws including substantial changes made in modernizing our membership 

& election practices, simpliying wording, removing redundant sections and 

aligning closer to relevant TCDSB policies & practices. 

 

Consistent with our previous recommendation, we do not believe P.04 

requires wide consultation as its generally administrative in nature. We would be 

pleased to either work with staff on joint recommended updates OR providing 

any formal recommendations back to this committee after the draft staff revisions 

are complete. 

 

 Thank you in advance for your Committee’s consideration.  

  

 
John Del Grande    
CPIC Chair   


